
Year 5/6: 94.6% Below! 

Year 3/4: 98.2% Good! 

Year 1/2: 99.4% Good!   

Reception: 93.6% Well 
below! 

Nursery: 96.7% Good! 

 

This week’s whole 
school attendance                      

96.9% Below! 

Yearly school 
attendance to date:  

96.9%  

Target 96.6% 

This is the expected 
standard for all schools. 

Poor attendance impacts 
negatively on your child’s 
potential and life chances.  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Another busy week has passed and the children are coping well in their bubbles. We are super proud of all 
of them. Encouraging regular school attendance is one of the most powerful ways you can prepare your 
child for success – both in school and in life. This half term at Lingdale we have continued with the 
rewards for those children who attend school every day-”Attend today and achieve tomorrow”.  Thank you 
for the support. 

INTRODUCING OUR HEADGIRL & BOY  

Congratulations to our newly appointed Head Boy and Head Girl of Lingdale Prim,ary School. The children in 
Year 5 & 6 voted for who they thought would be the best children to represent our school . It is their job 
this year to help in the running of the school by looking out for the children and the staff. Well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent consultations 

Week Beginning Monday 5th October  

Autumn consultations will be a 10 minute 
phone call with your child’s teacher. Please 

check your e mails and ensure you have a slot 
booked.  

 

School Photographs Monday 2nd November 

School photographs will still go ahead this 
year. Unfortunately we wont be able to book 
any family photographs but all pupils will have 
an individual photo and a photograph with any 

siblings who are in school.  

 

FLU IMMUNISATION  

Thank you for returning your consent forms. 
The children who opted in will receive their 

immunization on Monday 12th October 2020.  

  

FREE PE T-SHIRT ALERT! 

Greggs have awarded school enough funding to be able to pro-
vide EVERY child in Reception to Y6 a FREE PE T-shirt. The T-
shirt is sky blue with the school logo on. We would kindly ask 
that once you have received your free PE T-shirt, your child 
wears it on their PE days EVERY WEEK. Please let your child’s 
class teacher know what size you would like to order via email 
or during your telephone appointment next week. The sizes 
range from to 3-4, 5-6, 7-8, 9-10, 11-12, age 13 or 14 years. 
Thank you.  

Working together to be the best we can be  

Head Teacher’s Awards -For Independence  

Charlie G —Mrs Jones 

Sebastian R -Miss Stonehouse 

Darcy M -Mr Fairbridge 

Emily P -Mrs Norris 

Citizenship Award– Dylan R    

 

Star Explorer for Miss Schumm is Harper M 

 

 

Friday 2nd October 2020 

Hello my name 

is Ellie and I am 

the new Head 

Girl. 

Hello my name 

is Noah and I 

am the new 

Head Boy.  


